Hosted by Sebastopol Educational Foundation (SEF)

Beginning MAY 19, 2021, SUSD parents can enjoy a
12 oz. cup of coffee, tea or hot chocolate on us, with
any other purchase, by displaying this flyer.

(One beverage per family, first come, first served
until the offer runs out).

We want to THANK all the parents and families for
their endless support and help during the pandemic
and distance learning. We want you to know that




